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Christopher Waller

From: GOODFELLOW JIN 

Sent: 26 November 2017 17:10

To: DPD (Planning Service Area)

Subject: SOUTH WOODFORD

 Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am very concerned that the Local Plan will include the development of The Sainsbury's site in 
George Lane, South Woodford and the perceived threat to the Odeon Cinema.   I ask that the 
Odeon Cinema be classified as an Asset of Community Value. 
 
Also I am very concerned at the proposed closure of the Main Post Office in George Lane as this 
is also an Asset of Community Value as the Post Office in the Broadway, Woodford Green has 
been closed and it is essential that South Woodford Post Office is retained. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jin Goodfellow 
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